From: antri.portblair@gmail.com

To: Nikhil Pandhi <nikhilpandhi3@gmail.com>

Please refer to your email dated 03¢ June 2015 and to your research
application dated 23/03/2015 in which you had sent a research proposal to
ANTRI, Port Blair.

It has been decided by the A & N Administration that: (1) Shri Nikhil
Pandhi may work among the Great Andamanese tribe on how they think
about heritage and past which may be seen in relation to British Museums
representations of Great Andamanese, (2) Shri Pandhi shall abide by the
conditions that he will not go to any other community except Great
Andamanese and perhaps Nicobarese and he should get clearance from
ANTRI before whatever he publishes.

The Tribal Welfare Department of A & N Administration has sent a

request to concerned authorities to reserve accommodation for you from 13t .

July 2015 to 26th July 2015 in the Government guest house and you would
be paying for your stay there.

However, after receipt your another e-mail dated 29% June, 2015
addressed to Sabana Moidu revised proposal for your accommodation in
Govt. Guest House from 09th July, 2015 to 18% July, 2015 has been sent.

You are requested to send the details of your permanent address in
India by email for the purpose of our records in A & N Administration.

S.A. Awaradi

Director (ANTRI)

F.No. 54-785/2015/ RES-APP/ANTRI/TW /350 dated: 03/07/2015



